
 

DYSLEXIA 
Families, please join us for the second topic in an exciting series 

of four workshops designed to increase awareness of 

neurodiversity, the idea that our brains work and learn 

differently. That’s something to celebrate!!!  

Participants in this session will explore the identification, 

strengths and challenges of learners who have the superpower 

of Dyslexia. 

  

Thursday 
September 19, 2019 

10:00 am  

– 
 1:00 pm 

Bring a friend and 

join us! 
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